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May 1, 2020 
 
 
Grant Hipgrave 
President & CEO 
Orillia Power Generation Corporation 
360 West St. South 
Orillia ON  L3V 6J9 
ghipgrave@orilliapower.ca  
 
 
Dear Mr. Hipgrave: 
 
Re: Orillia Power Generation Corporation 

Notice of Proposal under Section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 
   OEB File Number EB-2020-0132 
 
This will acknowledge receipt on April 22, 2020, of your notice of proposal under 
Section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 to acquire an interest in a generator 
by an affiliate of a licensed electricity distributor.  The OEB has assigned file number 
EB-2020-0132 to this matter.  Please refer to this number in all future correspondence 
to the OEB regarding this matter.  All information related to this matter must be filed with 
the Registrar.  
 
Please direct any questions relating to this matter to Irina Kuznetsova, Advisor at 
Irina.Kuznetsova@oeb.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell  
Manager, Applications Administration
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